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St Martin’s CE Primary School  
Shady Bower, Salisbury, SP1 2RE  

Telephone: 01722 554300 
 

Headteacher: Mrs B McManus  
Deputy Headteacher: Mr S McBride 

School Business Manager: Mrs L Saunders  
 

21st September 2023 
 

Re: Parents evening – Wednesday 4th October/Thursday 5th October 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you in to school to meet with your child’s class 
teacher.  This meeting will give you an opportunity to meet and discuss how your child has 
settled into their new class and iron out any concerns that may have arisen since the start of 
term. 
 
The appointment is bookable through clicking the link provided in the email that will follow 
shortly and choosing a date and time that is convenient for you. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs L Saunders 
School Business Manager 
  
  
  


